
COVID-19 Screening Criteria 
For Entrance into Salus University Facilities 

 
In order to protect the Salus University staff, faculty, students, patients, clients 
and visitors, everyone who enters a Salus University facility must have their 
temperature taken and answer the questions below. 
 
Anyone with a fever of 100.4o or higher will not be allowed to enter. 
 
Anyone answering “yes” to ONE or more of these questions will not be allowed to 
enter. 
 

• Do you have a cough? 

• Do you have shortness of breath or difficulty breathing? 

• Have you been exposed to someone diagnosed with COVID-19 in the past 
two weeks? 

 
Anyone answering “yes” to TWO or more of these questions will not be allowed 
to enter. 
 

• Do you have chills? 

• Are you experiencing repeated shaking with chills? 

• Do you have muscle pain? 

• Do you have a headache? 

• Do you have a sore throat? 

• Do you have diarrhea or other gastrointestinal tract issues? 

• Have you recently experienced a loss of taste or smell? 

• Does anyone in your household have one or more of these symptoms? (If 
anyone in your household has TWO or more symptoms, then you will not 
be allowed to enter.) 

Anyone who is refused entrance to a Salus facility based on their responses to this 
questionnaire is to be directed to follow the guidance of the Centers for Disease 
Control and Prevention and to contact their health care provider.   
Salus staff or faculty who are refused entrance are to contact their supervisor.  
Salus students who are refused entrance are to contact their program. 


